
 
 

 
CONTACT:  
Officer John Fermon 
Bloomington (IL) Police Department 
Desk: (309)-434-2355 l Fax: (309)-829-0662 l Email:Paffairs@cityblm.org 
 

Chad Wamsley - Interim Chief of Police       305 S. East Street 
Tim McCoy - Assistant Chief         Bloomington, IL, 61701 
            309-820-8888   
 

For Immediate Release: September 28, 2021 
 

Shooting Injures Pregnant Juvenile  
 

Bloomington, IL - On Monday, 9/27/2021, at approximately 7:30 p.m., Bloomington Police officers were 
dispatched to the 1300 block of N. Hershey Rd for a "shots fired" call for service. Upon arrival, officers located  
evidence that gunfire had struck one of the occupied apartments and later learned that the gunfire struck a 
17-year-old pregnant victim. The victim was transported to Carle BroMenn Emergency Room for medical 
treatment. The victim's injury was consistent with a gunshot wound but is not considered life threatening.   
 
There were no additional injuries reported, no suspect(s) information to release, and no arrests have been 
made at this time.  This incident is still under investigation.  
 
Anyone with information should contact BPD Detective Kevin Raisbeck at 309-434-2593 or 
KRaisbeck@cityblm.org  
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